
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Wednesday, March 26, 2014, at 6:00 p.m., 
in the Council Chambers, located at 30001 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills, California, the 
City Council of the City of Agoura Hills continued a Public Hearing. The continuance is 
set as follows:  

 
Date: Wednesday, April 9, 2014 
Time:     6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible 
Place:   Civic Center – Council Chambers  

   30001 Ladyface Court  
 Agoura Hills, California  91301 

 
 The purpose of the Public Hearing is to conduct an Open Public Hearing, 
Introduce, Read by Title Only, and Waive Further Reading of Ordinance No. 14-406; AN 
ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF AGOURA HILLS, 
CALIFORNIA,  AMENDING THE ZONING ORDINANCE (ARTICLE IX OF THE AGOURA 
HILLS MUNICIPAL CODE) AND ADOPTING NEW DEFINITIONS FOR SMALL 
EMPLOYEE HOUSING, CONGREGATE HOUSING AND RESIDENTIAL CARE 
FACILITIES FOR THE ELDERLY, AND ADOPTING NEW STANDARDS FOR SMALL 
EMPLOYEE HOUSING AND SECOND DWELLING UNITS (CASE NO. 14-ZOA-001) 
(CITY OF AGOURA HILLS, APPLICANT) 
 
 All interested parties are cordially invited to attend this meeting and will have the 
opportunity to give written or oral comments on the proposed Ordinance. PLEASE 

TAKE NOTICE THAT if you challenge the above-noticed action in court, your challenge 
may be limited to only those issues you actually raise at the Public Hearing. 
 

A copy of the proposed Ordinance is on file for review in the Office of the City 
Clerk, 30001 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills, California, 91301.   

 
Kimberly M. Rodrigues, MPPA, MMC, City Clerk 
City of Agoura Hills 
Dated/Posted:  March 26, 2014 
 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals with a disability who plan to 
attend or otherwise participate in this meeting and who may require any accommodation should 
contact the City Clerk’s Office at least 48 hours before the meeting either in person at City Hall 
or by telephone at (818) 597-7303. 


